
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
DECEMBER 17, 2013 

 
 
 

The Board of Assessors meeting scheduled for December 17, 2013 was cancelled because of weather.  
Members came in individually on December 17 and 18, 2013 to process the following: 
 

 approved abatement of inventory penalty for Edward and Beverly Courtney, lot 8/70-2, $50.00 

 approved abatement of inventory penalty for the post office, lot 7/35C-PO, $50.00 

 approved yield tax warrant for Richard Martin, lot 8/90, $60.00 

 approved intent to cut for John and Sharon Rosenfelder, lot 8/97 

 approved abatement of inventory penalty for Don and Deann Ladow, lot 7/54, $48.00 

 approved abatement of inventory penalty for Judythe Carson, lot 14A/2, $36.00 

 reviewed the education tax warrant for tax year 2014 from the DRA  
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